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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

In September, we intend to make the exciting move from paper-based reading diaries 

to digital ones. These diaries will be accessible through the Go Read App and website. 

We hope this move will enthuse and enable more children and parents/carers to 

regularly record their home reading. 

 

In preparation for this transition, we are delighted to be able to give the children, 

parents and carers in Year 4 the opportunity to begin using the app in Term 6.  

 

The children will be introduced to this app within school and will very shortly come 

home with their login and yours. All school and home reading material can now be 

recording using this app instead of using the paper diaries. Details of how to download 

the app or use the website to login are included on the attached leaflet.  

 

We hope both you and your child find this an accessible, easy and enjoyable way to 

record your reading at home. 

 

Should you have any further questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs M Shears 

Deputy Headteacher 


